
Attention: 
Body Care Establishments! 

Body Care renewal applications were mailed in August to permit holders.
Your permit expires on September 30th. 

Business Hours:
Monday - Thursday 8:00AM - 4:00PM and Friday 8:00AM - 1:00PM

You may leave your paperwork in a sealed envelope in our secure drop box outside of our Environmental Health entrance. 

A late fee in the amount of $20 per day will be assessed for all
applications not received by September 30, 2025. If you have already

submitted your application and payment, please disregard this message.

        203-881-3255                     www.nvhd.org
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